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Membership Renewals

It's that time of year again.  All memberships expire at
the end of February.  Use the link above to type in 
your info, then print and mail in with your dues.  $75 
renewal before February 29, 2020. After March 1, 
2020 you will have to pay $150.

March Membership Meeting
The March membership meeting will be held on Tuesday March 3rd.
The meeting will be called to order at 7:30 pm at the North Park 
Community Center on Novak Road in Grafton, OH.  

“Gun Table” Drawing
The “Gun Table” prize is  a turkey call from our very own member 
Gary Anderson.  Gary is a national award winning call maker.  His 
calls routinely sell for more than $100 each.
Click HERE for more information on Daybreak Calls. 

Door Prize Drawing
The door prize table has several items on the table. Winner's choice of
prize. Tickets are 5 for $1.  Tickets are saved for the “Big Table” 
second chance drawing in October. 

Membership Badges
Remember, we have enacted a rule that you MUST SHOW your 
current membership badge when seeking permission to hunt.  You 
must also carry your badge while hunting or trapping on club farms.

Club Hats and Shirts
The club has blaze orange hats and Tee shirts.  $15 each contact 

Bud Armstrong.

mailto:wrm@brgcohio.com
https://daybreakturkeycalls.com/
http://www.brgcohio.com/wp-content/uploads/2019/11/Renewal-Form-2020.pdf
https://www.facebook.com/BlackRiverGameClub/
http://www.brgcohio.com/
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Posting Packets
We have noticed that some of our leased property signs need replaceing.  

Help your club by picking up a posting packet and refreshing our signage.  See 
Tom Kubes at the membership meeting.

Small Game and Migratory Bird Hunting Proposals
Proposed changes to small game and migratory bird hunting regulations 

have been submitted to the Ohio Wildlife Council.
Ohioans are encouraged to provide comments on the proposed rule changes 

and may do so in person or online. In-person comments can be submitted during 
the weeklong open house period from March 2-6, 2020, at any Division of 
Wildlife district office. Online submissions can be made at wildohio.gov beginning
Feb. 21, 2020. 

Small game proposals can be read HERE.  Proposals concerning Ohio’s 
white-tailed deer hunting seasons will be presented at the next Ohio Wildlife 
Council meeting, scheduled for Wednesday, Feb. 19, 2020. 

North Coast Chapter of Ducks Unlimited Banquet 
Saturday, March 21, 2020
5:00 PM - 10:00 PM
Tom's Country Place
3422 Stoney Ridge Road
Avon, Ohio, 44012 

Give BRGC member Matt Husak a call at 216-570-9209.

Hunter Education Course
We will be hosting an Ohio Hunter Education course on Saturday, April 25, 

2020 at the Grafton Township Fire Department.
On-line registration will open March 30th.
Go through the Division of Wildlife page for registration.

http://wildlife.ohiodnr.gov/Portals/wildlife/PDFs/Proposed%20Rule%20Changes/ProposedOhio2020-2021HuntingTrappingSeasonDates.pdf
mailto:wrm@brgcohio.com
https://oh-web.s3licensing.com/Event/Index
https://www.ducks.org/ohio/events/61261/north-coast-dinner-(avon)
http://wildlife.ohiodnr.gov/stay-informed/proposed-rule-changes-csi-review
http://wildlife.ohiodnr.gov/about-contacts/contact-information#tabr2
http://wildlife.ohiodnr.gov/about-contacts/contact-information#tabr2
http://wildlife.ohiodnr.gov/wildlife-home/post/ohio-wildlife-council-receives-small-game-migratory-bird-hunting-season-proposals
https://www.facebook.com/BlackRiverGameClub/
http://www.brgcohio.com/

